Gender-Based Discrimination and Sexual
Misconduct Policy

Georgetown College is committed to providing all individuals with an environment free of gender-based discrimination.
Georgetown College prohibits all forms of gender discrimination including, but not limited to dating violence, domestic
violence, sexual assault, sex-based intimidation and/or harassment, sexual harassment, sexual misconduct, sexual
violence, and stalking. Instances of sex discrimination, in any form, will not be tolerated. Should such issues arise, the
college has policies and procedures in place to handle these situations thoroughly, effectively and in a timely manner.
These policies are not and should not be construed to be a replacement or alternative for the criminal justice system;
rather, they provide avenues through which the campus community may work to create a better environment.
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